STOP THE CUTS! THERE IS AN ALTERNATIVE

Wednesday 20 October 2010 7pm-9pm Boothroyd Room, Portcullis House House of Commons, London

On the evening after George Osborne has delivered the Comprehensive Spending Review, the LRC is hosting a public meeting to provide an immediate response to George Osborne's cuts, to outline the alternative to cuts, and to discuss how we can stop them.

Speakers include:

Manuel Cortes (TSSA), Bob Crow (RMT), Jeremy Dear (NUJ), Dot Gibson (National Pensioners Convention), Steve Gillan (POA), Jonathan Ledger (NAPO), John McDonnell MP (LRC Chair), Mick Shaw (FBU), Simon Weller (ASLEF)



www.l-r-c.org.uk info@l-r-c.org.uk